
 
Postponement of the  

Midwives Council Examination – April 2022  
 
In view of the severity of the recent COVID-19 pandemic situation in Hong Kong, the 
Midwives Council Examination originally scheduled for April 2022 is postponed until 
further notice.  Candidates who have paid the entrance fee for the examination on or 
before 10 March 2022 will be informed in writing.  Details of the next examination will be 
announced later in the Council’s website.  Candidates who would like to apply for the next 
examination are advised to check the website regularly.  For enquiries, please contact the 
Secretariat of the Council at - 
 
  Telephone No.:  (852) 2527 8351   

Fax No.:   (852) 2527 2277 
  Email:   mwc@dh.gov.hk 
  
 
 

Midwives Council of Hong Kong 
11 March 2022 

 
 


